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Request: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information in regards to PAT testing (electrical equipment testing) carried out on your 
behalf. 

• Who currently carries out your PAT testing? 

There are no formal arrangements in place to carry out PAT Testing across the 
organisation, as this is deemed to be a local building manager responsibility. The 
Authority's Housing Property and Construction (HPC) service do offer this 
arrangement should it be requested. Currently, the work commissioned through the 
Authority's HPC Service is very low value and wont normally exceed £500. 
Therefore, a formal contract/tender is not held or required. 

• How many units do they test on your behalf? 

Information not held 

• What is the value of the PAT testing contract? 

N/A 

• When does the contract come up for renewal? 

N/A 

 


